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Pickleball Board Meeting Minutes

Attendees:  Jim Cooney, Justin Griffin, Rich Loose, Jane Jakubec, Greg Krier, and Christine (guest from NHSOS)

Guest Presentation
Christine, a representative from NHSOS , Northern Hills Sources of Support, is interested in doing a number of local pickleball tournaments as part of their fundraising efforts.  She discussed possibly having three pickleball tournaments throughout the year, but would not want to compete with the annual September tournament hosted by the Spearfish Pickleball Club.  They would like to raise about $5000 per tournament with most of the funds coming from local business sponsors.  Justin agreed to assist her organization with initial efforts to determine if this would we a feasible fundraiser and what efforts the would expect from the Spearfish Pickleball Club.

Last Meeting Minutes 
The December 2020 minutes were approved as submitted.

Financial Report
Jane Jakobec reported that we have a current combined savings/checking balance of $11291.98.  We have received $710.00 for 2021 dues.  

Outdoor Courts
We have received the six court sponsor signs.  Cooney will coordinate hanging the signs as weather permits.

Purchase of a Ball Throwing Machine
This subject was deferred until the February meeting.

Membership Dues    
Dues are being paid via Sign Up Genius.   Seventy one members have paid their 2021 dues.
 
Other Business
The next monthly meeting is scheduled for February 15, 2021. It will continue to be a zoom meeting.

Jim Cooney
Secretary


